
March 6, 2020 

 5:30 P.M. Shir Shabbat in song for all ages 

 6:00 P.M. Shabbat dinner 

 7:00 P.M. Shabbat service including birthday 

 __________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please join us for a Pot Luck Shabbat Dinner at 6 pm on Friday, March 6, 2020! 
There is no cost for this informal dinner as it is pot luck. Any contribution can be store-
bought or homemade. The main purpose of the event is to get families together to wel-
come shabbat! 

 

For those members who receive emails from the temple, please watch for a separate 
email regarding this event approximately two weeks before. A link for the Sign Up Genius 
will be included so you can choose how you would like to participate. For those members 
who do not receive emails, please reach out to Rachel Sherman directly so you can RSVP 
and coordinate with her as to how you would like to participate. 
 

Kindly RSVP no later than Monday, March 2. Please direct all inquiries to 
Rachel Sherman at rshermanesq@gmail.com or (518) 421-8491. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you!  

          

 

 

mailto:rshermanesq@gmail.com

